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President’s Corner

It was great seeing everyone at the Flea Market. I believe we had a 
good turnout. I know I left with a large bag of new tricks. We will get the final 
report from Marv at our November 10th meeting.
Marv, Scott and I worked the Making Strides Cancer Walk at Gallup Park on 
Oct. 23. The weather was a lot warmer than last year, and they had about 
1,800 turn out for the walk. Thanks Guys!
Our November 10th meeting will feature our Hanksgiving Sale. Hank and 
Jackie Moorehouse just returned from Italy, and have some great new
tricks for us. You can be the first kid on your block to have the latest and 
greatest. So, bring some cash, and plan on having some fun.

See everyone at Faith Lutheran Church on November 10th. 

Jim Placido

Secretaries Report 10/14/10

       As promised, your newsletter is being sent out 10 days to a week 
before our next meeting. The flea market seemed to be a pretty good 
success despite the economy the way it is and all. We had a new member 
sign up at the flea market, welcome, Bob Gramer! 
Thanks to everyone that had spooky magic to show at the meeting.



Old Business:
1. 10/23 Making Strides Cancer Walk at Gallup Park
2. 10/24 Magic Flea Market at the Eagles Club in Bellville 

    3. Our annual banquet will be changed again from April to March 20th or 
27th, depending on when the hall will be available.

 
New Business:  

1. 3/26/2011 There will be a paid, (to AAMC), show at 
                      Allen Park High School, for more info contact: 

       George Honer  734-675-3055  or  magicbygeorge@hotmail.com 
2. 11/10 Meeting at the church. Topic: Hanksgiving Sale 

Bob Waite motioned to close the meeting, Jim Ruth second it, it was 
passed by the membership.

Meeting closed: 7: 30

Agenda for year    
11/10 Hanksgiving  Sale - meeting at church
12/8 Christmas party and meeting at the Wunderground West magic shop
1/12 Meeting at the church    Topic: Impromptu Magic 
2/10 Meeting at the church    Topic: Valentine Magic

Randy A. Smith 

Board Members        



                Pres:  Jim Placido: advent@cac.net
                VP:     Bill Brang: trekbrang@aol.com
                Sec:    Randy A. Smith: randy.remarkable@gmail.com
                Treas: Marvin Mathena 734-482-9523
                Sgt.:    Dan Jones: dmjones0701@yahoo.com

Newsletter                                                                                                   
We need your contributions. Please do me a favor and send me what 

ever you can that relates to magic so we can share with all the members. 
Send all items to randy.remarkable@gmail.com 

The Website
We still need your material to share with the club. Stories, tricks, reviews of 
tricks; books etc The sky is the limit so long as it is not copyrighted material. 
So get your stuff into me and let’s make this the best site of any club out 
there. Send all items to jeffery.s.walters@sbcglobal.net

Magic In Comics:
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